APR 29 1963

PAUL DUDLEY WHITE, M. D.

264 BEACON STREET

BOSTON, MASS.

CONSULTATION BY APPOINTMENT

26 April 1963

Dr. Ancel Keys Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene Stadium Gate 27 University of Minnesota Minneapolis 14, Minnesota

Dear Ancel:

Dr. Kazuhiko Murata, a Japanese graduate student of ours at the Massachusetts General Hospital this year, would appreciate very much an opportunity to see you and something of your work some time during the latter part of August or the beginning of September, before he returns to Japan.

He is a very nice man and he has impressed us with his ability. We all at the Massachusetts General Hospital would appreciate whatever you can do for him.

Sincerely yours,

Tank J. White

PDW:fa